
ODOL Technician Class Offerings for Fall 2022 

A Locksmith Technician Licensing Class is planned for Saturday 

September 17th and Sunday September 18th. Saturday will begin at 8AM 

and end around 5PM. Sunday will begin at Noon and end around 3PM 

depending on questions, etc. Donuts and pizza will be provided on 

Saturday. If interested, please fill out the class registration form and submit 

with payment by September 9th. We need 5 students to hold the class so 

don’t delay. 

An Access Control Technician Licensing Class is tentatively scheduled for 

Saturday October 15th, 2022, but has not yet been finalized. It should be in 

the next few weeks so continue to check the site for formal announcement. 


